
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:35 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket#202002226-SU 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Hannah E. Branum 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Carol Speyerer <out1ook_A9C8AA6BFF77DF81@outlook.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 4:25 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Docket#202002226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03315-2022 

To whom it may concern, I am a resident that owns at 9274 Little Gaspari Ila Island. Regarding the new sewer system 
being imposed upon the residents, I think you should know that the last time that we had our septic tank inspected and 
pumped Martin Septic made it clear that the roads are not conducive for a septic pumping truck to enter our road in the 
future due to the overgrowth of the trees and property owners planting on the right of way. We not only have to pay a 
barge fee but also a premium price for the service. Also, with Eldred's Marina up for sale and the county refusing to put 
in a barge landing area, another issue will be faced for LGI owners as a septic pumping truck has to be barged over from 
the mainland. 

Thank you for your consideration of denying this proposal. 

Carol Speyerer 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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